
Dear Friends! 

Before you is a stenographic collection compiled from video materials of meetings with readers of the 
outstanding Russian scientist, writer, academician of several academies, radio physicist, and author of 
fundamental research on the issues of the universe and the origin of life, macro- and microworlds—
Nicolai Viktorovich Levashov. He managed to explain complex processes of the universe in a simple and 
accessible language. 

This collection includes thirty-eight meetings, with questions specified and answers provided. The text 
has been edited for easier reading. Each question is accompanied by a video link to help you study the 
topic in more detail and depth. 

We hope that this edition will become a reference book for everyone who seeks to unlock their 
potential at a level that few can even imagine, and that the knowledge you acquire will become familiar 
and understandable. 

Wishing you fruitful creativity on your path to enlightenment! 

We live in a time of change when there is no longer a single point of support. Traditional ideologies, 
social and economic structures are crumbling to dust before our very eyes. Scientific proofs that were 
once unquestionable cease to work, turning into misconceptions. 

During this time, N.V. Levashov burst into the lives of many of us, turning them upside down—only to 
later reveal that, in fact, he had set our further development on the right path. I am sure many 
remember the sudden shock of loneliness on that rainy June day when it seemed that magic had forever 
left our earthly world with Nicolai’s last breath. 

However, that breath turned out to be so powerful that it gave rise to many others, echoing across the 
planet. There is no need to lament the hardships of our time—we were all born into this era for a 
reason, to make it better. 

The stenographic collection, compiled from video materials of meetings with the readers of Nicolai 
Levashov and presented to readers, is one of the initial steps for those who seek knowledge. The people 
who created this collection, to whom I am grateful for their work, are not indifferent to everything 
happening around us today. Their desire to expand the information available for understanding can and 
should only be welcomed. 

New Knowledge does not come easily. People are not accustomed to thinking in multidimensional 
information blocks and breaking away from outdated dogmas and stereotypes. It is difficult to 
reconsider once unshakable truths. In this collection—if read carefully, and even better, if one watches 
the videos of N. Levashov’s speeches presented there, then reads the transcripts of these videos—one 
can find answers to many questions that concern almost everyone. It is no secret that even within the 
framework of the old scientific paradigm, our knowledge is full of blind spots and lags far behind the 
level of understanding we should have, the level that Nicolai Levashov spoke about. The purpose of 
creating this collection is to serve as one of the beacons for seekers of knowledge and truth. 

Watch, read, and learn. Wishing you all success.                                                                    — F. Shkrudnev 


